
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 

The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National 
Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matter. 

Under Section 95, BP Energy Asia has requested the making of the proposed National 
Electricity Amendment (Registration of Foreign Based Persons and Corporations as Trader
Class Participants) Rule 2007. The proposal seeks to allow persons to be registered as 
Traders without meeting the requirement to either be resident or have a permanent 
establishment, in Australia. In relation to this proposal: 

• submissions must be received by 20 August 2007; 

• submission should be forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au; and 

• submissions will be published on the AEMC’s website subject to a claim of confidentiality.  
Further details on the above matter are available on AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au. All 
documents in relation to the above matter are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
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